Helping Hands of Roseville

NEWSLETTER



Est 2012

Proud Member Agency

January 2023

The Helping Hands Food Pantry of Roseville exists to improve quality of life for Warren County residents by providing assistance to families in need and by developing programs to strengthen families and individuals



Roseville's Food Pantry can continue its mission of feeding hungry people because the community continues to support the organization.

Helping Hands thanks the following individuals who shared in December 2022:
Living Light Church First United Methodist Church of Monmouth
Roseville Christian Church Jan & Susan VanArsdale Rudy & Amy Corman
Western Illinois Accounting & Tax PC Dave & Judy Downin Mervin Ross
Dale & Julie Regennitter Karen & Gene Larkin GoldWing Motorcycle Club
Van & Mary Kay Adkisson Lawson Babbitt American Legion Auxiliary Todd Adkisson
Pat & Susan Huston Elizabeth Rodgers Lois Kelly St. Patrick's Altar Society
Jerry & Mary Ann Shrader Save-A-Lot Monmouth Bill Cook Ron Koch
Rodney & Ruth Hillman Jule Allaman Terry Davis Big River Resources Deb Moore
WMOI/WRAM Bill & Nancy Gossett Mark & LeeAnn Gossett
David and Ann Gatewood Deb and Lew Chillot Kevin Kalb & Selena Csapo
Candace Kubicek & Jeff Ligon

As you can see on the list above, we had so many donations - both monetary and goods - in December, and we are truly grateful for each and every one. With Freezing 4 Food and Christmas in the Village all happening at the beginning of December, we had a lot going on! Thank you to everyone who helped with or donated to those events as well. We sure couldn't do this without all of you!

2022 2023 Board of Directors

President: Cyndy Hunter Vice-President: Barb Cossett Secretary: Janet Steiner Treasurer: Flint McCullough

265 W. Penn, Roseville, IL

helpinghandsofroseville.org

Donation from the Lawson Babbitt American Legion Auxiliary of Roseville! Thank you, ladies, for helping us out this month! Your donation was greatly appreciated.





We are so grateful for all the folks who purchased a sack from Sav-A-Lot in December! You provided items for a holiday dinner! Thank you so much for your generosity!

REMINDERS:

*Helping Hands has a FACEBOOK page: search "Helping Hands Food Pantry"

*Our website is

helpinghandsofroseville.org

*By choosing "Helping Hands of Roseville" as your charitable organization on smile.amazon.com, your on-line Amazon shopping can benefit the Pantry.

The Pantry is open MONDAYS 9-Noon and THURSDAYS 3-6 p.m.

Numbers for DECEMBER

We will supply the numbers for December and January in the next newsletter. Due to illness, those numbers were not available as yet.

Our January shifts are full!!

Thank you!! Give Jan S a call at 309-255-7504 to sign up February or to ask about becoming a volunteer.